
                                                                   

 

  

 

 

 

17 July 2024 

 

 

 

Re: TECHNICAL ISSUE WITH PRODUCT AUTHENTICATION WEBSITE 

 

 

To Valued Optimum Nutrition Customers: 

 

Glanbia Performance Nutrition (“GPN”) has been made aware of operational issues that are currently 

being experienced by customers who are attempting to access the 

https://www.optimumnutrition.com/original website to validate the authenticity of  

products.   

 

Please know that GPN is working on a resolution to the technical issues that this site is currently 

experiencing. We apologize for the inconvenience and aim to have these issues resolved as quickly as 

possible.   

 

In the meantime, you may contact the ON Customer Service Team via the official Optimum Nutrition 

website at: www.optimumnutrition.com/en-us/contact with any queries you may have regarding the 

authenticity of products purchased bearing the  trademark.   

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Glanbia Performance Nutrition Digital Media Services Team 

 

 

 

Cc:  Igor Zaviolov, MSP AG 
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